
State Of Wisconsin, 
Department Of Natural Resorces, 

I am a resident of the Town of Phelps, Vilas Co. Recently I noticed that 

someone (Under the supervision of P.C. Christainsen) burned the creosoted 

wood frame from the metal machinery that was used to treat cedar poles. The 

machinery was removed as scrap, and at ten thirty at night trucks hauled in 

gravel or some type of covering and bulldozed it level, covering the area 

the treatment plant stood. Was this done under supervision of the D.N.R.? 

The old cedar pole yard is on a hill next to what use to be a good trout 

stream and runs into beautiful North Twin lake. Can you check the area for 

contami rates? 

Also near town, straight West of the First Nation Bank in town, at the 

waters edge is something draining into the lake. Is it sewerage or a pure 

water leak? 

Thanks for your cooperation in the matter.I do expect action from your 

department. We love our clean lakes and fresh air, so lets keep it that way. 

If this is not looked into, I consider it a pay off. 

A concerned citizen, 
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